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Omaha Public Power District
1623 MARNEY OMAHA. NESRASKA 68102 TELEPHONE 536-40 ._ ,, , ,

July 3, 1980

Mr. K. V. Seyfrit, Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive
Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

Reference: Docket No. 50-285

Dear Mr. Seyfrit:

The Omaha Public Power District received IE Bulletin 80-10, dated
May 6, 1980, regarding contamination of nonradioactive systems.
In response to items 1 and 2 of the bulletin, the District has con-
ducted a review of all non-radioactive systems that have the potential
to interface with radioactive systems and, where necessary, established
the required sampling and analysis program. Accordingly, the District
considers all actions required by IE Bulletin 80-10 complete.

Sincerely,

;- ,.

W. C. Jones
Division Manager
Production Operations
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